MINUTES
WALKER ART COMMITTEE MEETING
October 20, 2016

The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, October 20, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. at City Hall with the following
present. Wanda Taylor, Chairman; Candy Hewes, Marcia Mader, Phyllis Adams and John Wilson. Absent:
Sonia Jones and Jenelle Klehammer. Also present: City Manager Joyce Martin.

Wanda called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES
A motion was made by John Wilson, seconded by Candy Hewes to approve the minutes of September 15,
2016 as read. The motion was unanimously approved.

TREASURER'S REPORT
The Treasurer's Report shows a balance of §7,544.21. Expenses since the last meeting were $382.76 for
lights for the holiday orbs and $100 cash given to Wanda Taylor for the workshop.

CURATOR’S REPORT
Curator Sonia Jones provided a written report, a copy of which is attached hereto and made a part hereof.

One written request in this report was for the board to approve paying for the printing of labels for each
work of art in the Garnett City Collection. Three (3) copies of each label will be printed with one included in
a small bag and wired to the back of each piece of artwork. A motion was made by Wanda, seconded by
Marcia to underwrite the expense of these labels for the art that is in the Gamett City Collection. The
motion was unanimously approved.

Sonia asked for permission to spend approximately $100 on supplies for the Garnett City Coilection. This
would include hanging wire and D-rings and replacement of a few frames which are in poor condition. A
motion was made by John, seconded by Phyllis to approve this request. The motion was unanimously
approved.

OLD BUSINESS

Wanda and Candy discussed the holiday orbs project. One lady attended the workshop held on October
15, She bought five (5) kit sets. Some were taken to Blackhorse Trading and they bought five (5) kits and
Susie Grimes bought three (3) kits. Wanda will check with Refined, Recherished to see if they would be
interested in selling the kits at their store. Connie Fagg has indicated she would like to purchase six (6}
kits.

Wanda and Candy will attend the November 9t meeting of the Friends of the Prairie Spirit Trail to show
them how to make the orbs. They have their own lights so will enly purchase the wire




Candy and Wanda worked the Tastes & Talents table at the Library. They felt the event was well attended.

Wanda has purchased the foam core and adhesive to display enlarged copies of some of Maynard
Walker's letters on poster board. These will be displayed in the Wes Wing Gallery in the near future.

NEW BUSINESS

Discussion was held on the need to replace Marcia Wiltsey on this board. Joyce reported that Jenny
Schooler, who works at City Hall, has indicated an inferest in serving on this board. A motion was made by
Wanda, seconded by Candy to recommend to the City Commissioners that they appoint Jenny Schooler to
fil the unexpired term of Marcia Wiltsey on the Walker Art Committee. The motion was unanimously
approved.

Wanda will send a letter to Marcia Wiltsey thanking her for her service.
The next meeting will be at 4:00 p.m. on November 17, 2016 at City Hall.

There being no further business to discuss, Wanda adjourned the meeting at 5:05 p.m.

Recorded by Joyce E. Martin




